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Monmouthshire
Monmouthshire LDG held a workshop in summer 2023 to begin developing our local delivery plans.  The conclusion of this workshop was to wait to set local priorities under the WBP once there is clarity on the delivery the PSB intends to drive forward under the four areas of focus.
Monmouthshire is keen to ensure alignment, minimise duplication and focus resources where they will be needed, in-line with PSB delivery.
At present Monmouthshire are  continuing to oversee PSB statutory duties at a locality level and are focusing on Mon specific delivery.


